
  
 

 

 
Monday 2nd October 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. As we embark on another exciting academic year, we understand the importance of clear 
communication and keeping you informed about essential dates and events within our school community. Your involvement and 
support are invaluable to us.  
 
Please take a moment to review the important dates enclosed in this letter as they will play a pivotal role in ensuring a successful 
and enriching experience for your child at our school. We are committed to fostering a strong partnership between home and 
school, and your active participation is key to achieving this goal.  

 
Key Dates for the remainder of Term 1 
 
Monday 9th October 2023 – Y3 Parent workshop 
Tuesday 10th October 2023 – Early Years and KS1 parent consultation evening 
Thursday 12th October 2023 – KS2 Parent consultation evening.  
Monday 16th October 2023- Y2 Maths parent workshop  
Tuesday 17th October – Parent consultation meeting regarding resource base. 
Wednesday 18th October- Y4 Maths parent workshop 
Monday 23rd October 2023 – Y1 Maths parent workshop 
Monday 23rd October 2023 – Meet the CEO parent meeting 4pm. 
Tuesday 24th October 2023 – Inclusion parent workshop 
Friday 27th October 2023 – End of half term 
Monday 6th November 2023 – Staff training day. School closed for all pupils. 
Tuesday 7th November 2023 – School reopens for all pupils. 
Monday 13th November 2023- Reception Maths parent workshop  
Monday 20th November 2023 – Nursery Maths parent workshop 
Monday 4th December 2023 – Y6 Curriculum Exhibition  
Tuesday 5th December 2023 – Y5 Curriculum Exhibition 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 – Y4 Curriculum Exhibition 
Thursday 7th December 2023 – Y3 Curriculum Exhibition  
Friday 8th December 2023 – Y2 Curriculum Exhibition  
Monday 11th December 2023 – Y1 Christmas Nativity 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 – Reception Curriculum Exhibition 
Wednesday 13th December 2023 – Nursery Curriculum Exhibition 
Friday 15th December 2023 - Christmas Fayre at 2pm 
Monday 18th December 2023 – Y6 Reading parent workshop. 
Friday 22nd December 2023 – Break up for Christmas holiday at 12.15pm. 
Monday 8th January 2023 – Staff training day school closed for all pupils. 
Tuesday 9th January – School reopens for all pupils. 
 
Please be aware that the dates are subject to change.  
 
You will receive further information about the dates that are pertinent to you and your child but if you have any questions, 
please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Mrs Z Thewlis 
Headteacher 



  

 


